
    
  
     
 
 

 
By email 

Our Ref: MGLA220317-6598 
 

20 April 2017 
 
 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your request for information which the GLA received on 22 March 2017. Your 
request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  
 
You requested:  
 

Please provide the following information for each of the financial year 2013-14, 2014-
15, 2015-16 and for cases approved for 2016-17: 
 
1) Number of employees made redundant broken down into compulsory and voluntary 
redundancies. 
2) Please also provide total amount of redundancy payouts for each year and then 
broken down by a) compulsory and b) discretionary. I would also like the data broken 
down year on year please. 

 
Our response to your request is as follows:  
 

  Compulsory Redundancies Voluntary Redundancies 
Year Number Total 

payments 
made 

Number Total payments made 

2013-2014 12 £   285,268.04  11 £            352,141.02  
2014-2015 6 £     80,950.76  1 £                4,855.86  
2015-2016 0 £                  -    3 £              19,485.95  
2016-2017 4 £     25,850.60  4 £              32,010.82  

 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference at the top of this letter.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Ruth Phillips 
Information Governance Officer 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  

 




